J. W. FULSRIGHT, ARK., CHAIRMAN

JOHN SPARKMAN, ALA, HUBERT H, HUMPIJREY, MINN MIKE MAPEJEED, MONT, WAYNE M, JOSE, OREG, RUSSELL B, LONG, LA, ALBERT GORE, TEAN, PRANK CHURCH, IDAHO STUART SYMINGTON, MO. STUART SYMINGTON, MO. THOMAE J, DODG, CONK. BOURKE B. HICKENLOOPER, IOWA GEORGE D. AIKEN, VT. FRANK CARLSON, KANS. JOHN J. WILLIAMS, DEL. KARL E. MUNDT, S. DAK,

United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN RELATIONS

CARL MARCY, CHIEF OF STAFF

January 31, 1964

Dear :

Thank you very much for letting me know of your views on proposed civil rights legislation.

After careful examination of the proposals advanced by the Executive Branch, I find that I am unable to support all of them. As you know, a civil right bill is currently the subject of debate in the House of Representatives. Whether this bill will be materially amended prior to House passage remains to be seen. It is almost certain to be amended in some respect prior to final Senate passage. Whether a reasonable bill will emerge, which I can support, as in 1957 and 1960, I am unable to forecast.

You may be sure of my most careful consideration of this issue and of my earnest desire to act with the highest sense of justice and reason.

Sincerely,

Albert Gore

AG:mq